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The Anamosa Community School District is selling two vehicles that are being removed 
from their fleet.   
 
1997 Freightliner with a Cat 3126E. It has 163,492 miles and 7841 engine hours. ​
Sold as is. 

  

 
2003 Chevy Impala with a 3.8L v6 188,427 miles. It has mechanical issues. Sold as is.  

●​ Vehicles Sold As Is 
●​ All Sales Are Final 
●​ Anamosa Community School District reserves the right to reject any bid 

 
Bids are due to the Anamosa Schools District Office, 200 S. Garnavillo St., Anamosa, by 
noon on Wednesday, Sept. 10.  Bids will be considered at the school board meeting on 
Monday, September 15, 2025.  Click here for bid sheet. 
 
Vehicles can be viewed at the Anamosa Schools Maintenance Center located at 305 Old 
Dubuque Rd, Anamosa, or call Thomas English at 319-462-2392 with questions.  
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